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Meeting announcement

We would like to announce the 3rd New World Luminescence Dating Workshop, which will
take place at Dalhousie University, Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada, 4 to 7th of July, 2004. The
meeting should be of interest to luminescence dating specialists, geomorphologists, Quaternary
geologists, archaeologists, and museum researchers. We are currently seeking funding to offset
partial travel costs for students presenting papers.

Interested parties should contact the technical co-host, Mrs. P. Scallion, pscallio@dal.ca, with a
request to be added to the mailing list for the first call for abstracts, which will be sent before the
end of 2003.

Please forward this message to others who may find it of interest, with apologies for any future
cross-listings.



